
 

St Peter’s Woodlands Grammar School 

Scholarship Fact Sheet – 2025 entry 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

St John’s Grammar School offers limited St Peter’s Woodlands Grammar School (SPW) Scholarships for 

students entering into Years 7 or 8 in 2025, who will be attending SPW in 2024. 

 

SPW Scholarship Criteria 

 

Students applying for a SPW Scholarship should be 

able to demonstrate enthusiasm, participation and 

exceptional commitment in a diverse range of 

activities, which may include: 

 

• Community involvement 

• Leadership 

• Extra-curricular involvement 

• Persistence in academic pursuits 

 

A successful SPW Scholarship student will be 

expected to: 

 

• Be a role model to other students 

• Be a team player in all pursuits 

• Contribute to School life and inspire others 

 

Application Process 

 

Selection for the SPW Scholarship will be by 

interview, referees and recent school reports. 

 

Application forms must be completed and 

submitted prior to the closing date. 

 

A letter written by the applicant, together with the 

contact details of two referees, addressed to the 

Principal, should accompany the Application Form. 

 

Short-listed candidates will subsequently be invited 

to attend a short interview with the Principal and 

another teacher, usually the Head of Middle or 

Senior School, as appropriate. 

 

Useful Information 

 

• Applicants may like to submit evidence of their 

ability to meet the Selection Criteria as part of 

the application process. For example: 

o Academic achievements such as NAPLAN 

Test Results 

o School reports 

o Achievements, certificates or awards 

demonstrating achievement or 

participation in academic or  

o co-curricular activities 

o Evidence of participation or involvement in 

the community, such as volunteering, 

charity work, groups or clubs 

o Evidence of leadership roles within current 

school or community 

o Any other relevant documents in support 

of the application 

 

Copies of the above are sufficient. 

 

Scholarship applications for 2025 entry close on 

Wednesday 31 January 2024. 

 

Please forward completed applications to: 

 

The Principal 

St John’s Grammar School 

PO Box 234 

Belair  SA  5052 

scholarships@stjohns.sa.edu.au 

 

Please direct any enquiries to: 

 

Natalie Roget 

Executive Assistant to the Principal 

08 8278 0205 

scholarships@stjohns.sa.edu.au 
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